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The citizens of Oregon are tired of being taxed to death. The state and all counties 

need to learn to stay within their budgets for every year, the taxpayers are tired of 

paying for your pork spending bills. As a retired taxpayer, I am appalled by the 

greediness of this governor and her minions. The people of Oregon cannot afford to 

be taxed anymore. Not all of us live in a city environment and we don't want to. It's 

time for Oregon to unload properties that are either vacant or only partially filled, in 

other words, it's time to condense the holdings of the state.  

Sincerely, Cheryl Parks 


